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Ms. Cristina Rascoll

Kimtron Inc.

115 Hurley Rd., Bldg 6

Oxford, CT  06478

United States

Dear Ms. Cristina Rascoll:

December 05, 2023

Congratulations on the successful completion of your ISO 9001:2015/Full Design  re-certification 

audit completed on December 1, 2023.

The auditor, Mackenzie Ford, has recommended Kimtron Inc. for re-certification. All relevant 

paperwork is in process and, pending submission and acceptance of corrective action for 

nonconformities, if any, the Executive Committee will promptly review for final certification 

approval.

Thank you for choosing Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I 

may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Chloe Campbell

Scheduler

1-800-800-7910 or (248) 358-3388 Ext. 4773
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